
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mask Protocol Update 

 
Absolute Dental Staff Members and Valued Patients, 

 

 
Please be advised, effective immediately, Absolute Dental will no longer require patients and staff 

to wear masks while at the office. 

However, please note, for Absolute Dental back office staff and dental providers PPEs must still 

be worn at all times and masks should be worn at appropriate times, such as when treating 

patients.  

Additionally, Absolute Dental will continue to observe social distancing and patients and staff 

should continue to practice social distancing while in the office.  

We very much appreciate your cooperation with our policies, and we respectfully request that 

everyone, including all patients, guests, and staff, continue to comply with the current policies, 

and be respectful of everyone else at our facilities. 

 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
The Management 

 
 
 
 

Absolute Dental ~ Covid-19 Mask Wearing Update 


